Garrett Pepe (Peee Plumbing Inc.)

From: Mark Durno <MDurno@prospectproperties.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 05, 2014 4:48 PM

To: Garrett Pepe

Subject: Fw: Tub Bars

Garrett,

Hope all is well. Please see tenants comments below regarding your mechanic. Not sure if it was Derek but
please let him know his attitude is appreciated.

. Also please note that the quote for the grab bars should be given directly to the tenant as this will be her
expense.

Thanks

Mark

P.5
My wife and | miss the crumb cake.

From: Rose Pedley <r.k.pedley@hotmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 5, 2014 4:15 PM

To: Mark Durno

Subject: Tub Bars

Hi,

The plumber and an assistant were here today to remove the tub-faucet handle and to replaced it with the
style that was there originally. They also worked on a "leak" in my toilet tank whilé they were here and that is
fine now. | must comment that this plumber is polite, fast and thorough. It's a pleasure to have him working
in the apartment.

While he was here, | told him . . . because of my advanced age and fear of falling . . . | no longer shower;
however, getting in-and-out of the tub is also a hazard and it takes me a while to do so. | asked for bars in the
tub so that | can lift myself up with ease and as soon as he gets the okay, he said that he would install them for
me.

I'm at a loss about the person | should direct these requests to, so I'm sending them along to you. If there is
some other protocol or a form | should be filling out, please let me know what "the drill" is.

Best,

=

R. Pedleyl —_&
(201) 451-6392
r.k.pedley@hotmail.com




